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The Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Drug Abuse Control Commission 

(CICAD) presents its compliments to the Permanent Missions to the Organization of American 

States and to the Permanent Observer Missions and, on the instructions of its Chairman, wishes 

to advise that due to circumstances beyond its control, the venue of the forty-first regular session 

of the Commission has been changed.  The meeting will now be held May 2-4, 2007 in 

Washington, D.C., instead of Brasilia, Brazil, as originally scheduled. 

The Executive Secretariat regrets any inconvenience that this change may cause.  The 

draft Agenda, draft Schedule of Activities and Information Bulletin will be distributed at a later 

date.  
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